

Tel: 01322 224309 Fax: 01322 222445

Email: office@dstc.kent.sch.uk

www.dstc.kent.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs Anne Davis

Heath Lane Dartford Kent DA1 2LY

Dear Parents

Christmas Free School meals UPDATE

I am writing to let you know that KCC has now introduced an online voucher scheme that means you will be receiving an email from:

free.school.meals.kent.county.council@notifications.service.gov.uk or text regarding the 2 x £15.00 vouchers for your daughter / son over the Christmas period. This is instead of the Sainsburys vouchers. Please make sure that you check your 'junk' emails as sometimes new emails seem to get lost!

KCC are able to email or text you the vouchers directly to speed up the process. Vouchers are for Asda.

I'm sorry for any confusion that I may have caused by sending out two letters.

Kind wishes,

Mrs Deborah Ellis Vice Principal

Designated Safeguarding Lead

